
SR 93/I-75 IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT FROM SR 822/SHERIDAN STREET TO SR 818/GRIFFIN ROAD  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

INVITES YOU TO A CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 
SR 93/I-75 Improvements Project from SR 822/Sheridan Street to  
SR 818/Griffin Road            
Broward County, Florida 
Financial Project ID: 437832-4-52-01  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will host a Virtual Public Meeting and In-Person 
Construction Open House regarding the upcoming SR 93/I-75 Improvements Project, from SR 822/Sheridan Street to 
SR 818/Griffin Road, in the Town of Davie, Town of Southwest Ranches, City of Pembroke Pines, and Cooper City. 
Please see below for detailed meeting information. 

Construction Cost: $12.7 million               Construction Start: April 2023                Estimated Completion: Spring 2025 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

 
Tuesday, March 21, 2023 

Virtual Public Meeting (GoToWebinar) — 5 p.m. to 6 p.m. 

Please use the following link or QR code to register:     

https://tinyurl.com/I75fromSheridantoGriffin 
 

You may also call in at:  

+1 (562) 247-8422  

Access code: 793-104-939  

• Presentations will begin promptly at  5:00 p.m. &           
5:30 p.m.  

• Question & Answer sessions will follow   
each presentation.  

• An unguided PowerPoint slideshow will play in 
between presentations if time allows. 

 
In-Person Construction Open House — 6:00 p.m. to     
7:00 p.m. 
Ivanhoe Community Center  

6101 Volunteer Road, Davie, FL 33330  

• Project personnel will be available to review the 
project scope and schedule, lane closures, and address 
questions one-on-one. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

• Roadway widening to provide continuous auxiliary 
lanes and 10-foot shoulders in each direction of             
SR 93/I-75 

• Repaving and restriping along SR 93/I-75 

• Replacing overhead signage 

• Installing new guardrail 

• Updating drainage, lighting and Intelligent 
Transportation Systems (ITS) 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

• Lane closures on SR 93/I-75 are permitted nightly, as 
needed, 8:30 p.m. until 6:00 a.m., Sunday through 
Thursday. To ensure motorist safety, access to the 
Managed Lanes may be restricted during these 
closures.  

• Full closures of the SR 93/I-75 entrance and exit 
ramps are permitted nightly, 10:00 p.m. until 6:00 
a.m., Sunday through Thursday.  

• Additional information about lane closures and 
detour information will be provided in the weekly 
traffic report distributed by FDOT and can viewed by 
using the following link, https://d4fdot.com/bcfdot/
closures_index.asp 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Donald VanWhervin, P.E., FDOT Senior Project Manager  

donald.vanwhervin@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 931-6187 

 
Miguel Olivares, P.E.,  Project Administrator  
molivares@k-factorinc.com or (786) 547-7828  
 
Daniela Silva, Community Outreach Specialist 
msilva@corradino.com or (786) 441-3088 

  WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 

  Twitter/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

  Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 

  Project website: www.d4fdot.com 

JOIN US AT THE IN-PERSON CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 
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